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Dear Friend,

We have been circulating our exciting plans for the
upcoming Annual Conference in Atlanta, Georgia,
September 24-28, 2025. Unfortunately, we do not have
a working email address for you. 

We are thrilled to invite you to an exciting conference in
Atlanta. This event will challenge the current opposition
to “woke history” and provide a unique opportunity for
you to delve deeper into the study and learning of the
African American experience.

Please take a moment to visit our website at asalh.org
and review the conference events and tours. If you have
an email address or any updated contact information,
send them to membership@asalh.org. To register,
renew your dues, donate to support the legacy of Dr.
Carter G. Woodson, or request a copy of the
Conference Mailer, please call (202) 238-5912.

Thank you for your support of ASALH.

Yours in the struggle,
Sylvia Y. Cyrus, Executive Director
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